
June 18, 2020 
Workshop 

Bonifay, Florida 

The Holmes County Board of Commissioners met in a Workshop on the above date with the following 

members present: Commissioner Clint Erickson, Commissioner Phillip Music, and Commissioner Brandon 

Newsom 

Brandon Young, County Attorney, and David Corbin, Project Director, were present. 

Leigh Ann Ennis, Deputy Clerk was present and kept the minutes. 

Commissioner Brandon Newsom, Vice-Chairman, called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

David Corbin, Project Director, led the prayer and pledge. 

The first agenda item was Agenda Additions or Deletions. No additions or deletions were offered. 

Commissioner Newsom advised that the Board called the workshop to discuss the Bonifay-Chipley Road 

paving project. Several citizens were present to learn more about the project. 

Cliff.Knauer, Dewberry Engineering, provided project updates. Discussion included: 

• Several property owners that have not signed the property releases 

• A few additional signatures were obtained prior to the meeting 

• Information to assist with locating and speaking with property owners whom he had been unable 

to contact 

• The Army Corps of Engineers permits are still pending 

• Process to proceed after the remaining signatures are obtained and the proper permits have been 

issued. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:25 p.m. 

Clerk Chairman 


